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January 25th, 2021

 
Greetings Villanova University Parents 

Class of 2021

Please reach out with any questions.
email:
bartleyprintcenter@villanova.edu

 

We know you have questions about Graduation announcements,

banners, and personalized gift items. We have received many

inquiries and we are as excited as you are to help plan your

celebration. As of today, it is really too soon

 even under normal circumstances, to have the details in place

which will be needed to format the invites on our website.

 Once the process including setting dates, times, and 

locations are all finalized, we are then given the information to

update our website “iPRINT.villanova.edu”.

 

We have been busy developing our site to make ordering easier

and adding new items daily. Please feel free to take a look. We

will update when all items are ready to order.

 

"V"s up! All the best from your friends at the Bartley Print Center.


